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June 24, 2020 
 
 

Deerfield Fair Notice of Cancellation  
 
 

 
The health and wellbeing of our Members, community, vendors, exhibitors, and staff is 

important to us. With that in mind, the Deerfield Fair Association, Inc., after careful 

deliberation, has voted to cancel our 144th Deerfield Fair (October 1 ± 4.) The Board of 

Directors and Members of the Association have closely monitored the current events 

regarding COVID-19. At this time, we do not feel that it would be possible to provide our 

valued guests and supporters with a safe and traditional Fair experience. The Deerfield 

Fair without 4-H, FFA, amusement rides, and most of our vendors and exhibitors would 

not be the annual family Fair event that our community looks forward to. We understand 

that this is disappointing news, and we share in your sadness. 

 

Planning for the 2021 Deerfield Fair will begin immediately, and it will be bigger and 

better than ever. We look forward to seeing you next year, September 30th through 

October 3rd. 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. Please stay safe and be well.  

 

Deerfield Fair Officer¶s and Board of DirecWor¶s 
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